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We want to thank everyone who attended the 3rd annual
banquet this year and the many volunteers who helped make
it successful.

To date, we have been able to raise $75,643.02, and this does
not reflect the pledges that came in, as those are all still being
processed. The Strongtower ladies are also grateful that they
sold so many of the items they created and that you all were
so kind as to purchase them. You may now view the banquet
(minus the Leap of Faith Dancers, as that part was missed ☹)
by going to the kpstrongtower.org website or clicking this
link Watch Now

Below are just a few of the photos from the speakers, and

https://kpstrongtower.org/events


more photos can be found on the website.

Hearing from several of the Strongtower survivors, both
past and current residents, was a beautiful moment.
Ladies, we are so proud of you and your bravery in
getting up and sharing part of your testimony. Thank
you!!

Oliva Claggett – Harpist Leap of Faith Dancers Laura Chase - KP MC

Karrie Miller, Sara
DeVere – Worship
Leaders Heather Reese - KP Art Therapy

Practitioner

Mikayla - Strongtower
Survivor

Alleeha – Strongtower
Survivor with Allison
Riggs – KP Childbirth
Doula Perinatal Mental
Health Practitioner 

Megan- Strongtower
Resident, Shirley
Coakley – KP Mentor/
Development Team

Jim & Linda Brucker -
KP Advisors



David & April Watts - KP Advisors Jay & Darcey McCampbell - KP
Founders

 

Up and Coming Events

Kingdom Pillars 1st annual Golf Scramble!!!!  Saturday, August 3rd



 

FROM THE EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

As summer is "trying" to peak through these
rainy days, there is sunshine, which is always a
beautiful time of the year. Flowers and trees
bloom, birds sing, and the KP Strongtower
home is simply beautiful! Thank you all for
attending this year's banquet and those who
could join us for the follow-up Open House. It
was wonderful seeing so many new
partners!!  I would also like to say how proud I

am of Mikayla, Alleeha, Nelly, and Megan, who bravely shared part of their
personal story with those who attended. It is not easy to get up in front of
so many and share your past, pain, or trauma; however, these women all



have found their voice and were willing to share theirs with you. It was
beautiful.  Thank you to all the Underwriters who covered the entire cost of
this year's banquet. We appreciate you!!! I am hoping to see those of you
who golf in August also get your team of four set up today.

Many blessings to you all.  
Sincerely,

Darcey McCampbell

DONATE & HELP

About Kingdom Pillars |  Contact Us | Website
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